
 

State of Rhode Island  

 

Town of Bristol 

Citation 
Presented to 

 

George “Ziggy” Seyez III 
 

in proud recognition of his thirty years of service to the Town.  In presenting this Citation, 

the Town recognizes the hard work and dedication of George “Ziggy” Seyez, III.   

For over three decades George “Ziggy” has provided lunch for the children of Bristol and 

the public at the Bristol Town Beach. George “Ziggy” was always willing to help during 

Recreation events and most recently ran the Town’s kitchen that provided hundreds of 

meals for the senior residents of Bristol during the 2020 Covid Pandemic. 

 
 

In making this presentation, the Honorable Town Administrator and Honorable Town 

Council of the Town of Bristol, State of Rhode Island, in accordance with the authority 

vested in them by the citizens of Bristol, and on behalf of all Bristolians, offer heartfelt 

gratitude and sincerest congratulations for a job well done. 

 
 

In witness whereof, we have hereunto set our hands 

and affixed the Seal of the Town of Bristol, this  

11th Day of May 2022. 

  

________________________________ 
Steven Contente, Town Administrator 

 

________________________________ 
Nathan T. Calouro, Council Chairman 

 

________________________________ 
Mary A. Parella, Council Vice-Chairwoman 

 

________________________________ 
Antonio A. Teixeira, Councilman 

 
________________________________ 
Timothy E. Sweeney, Councilman 

 
________________________________ 
Aaron J. Ley, Councilman  

 

________________________________ 
Attest: Melissa Cordeiro, Town Clerk 


